
Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 
 

13F Dowon Bldg., Dohwa 2 dong Mapo-gu, Seoul, Republic of Korea 121-728 
Tel: (82-2) 3275-4200  Fax: (82-2) 3275-4220 E-mail: mission@tongil.or.kr 

 
Ref. No. FFWPUI 2013-117 
To  : Regional Presidents, National Messiahs, National Leaders 
From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 
Date  : 8.19 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 1st year of Cheon Il Guk (Sept 23, 2013)  
Re.    : Change of Date for the 2014 Cosmic Blessing by the True Parents of Heaven, Earth 
and Humankind  
 

May the blessings and love of the Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with all regions and 
mission nations. 

 
This is to announce that the previously announced date for this coming “2014 Cosmic Blessing 

Ceremony by the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and Humankind has been changed. Please ensure there 
is no confusion in each mission country pertaining to the date change of the 2014 Cosmic Blessing 
Ceremony.   

 
 
1) Title: 2014 Cosmic Blessing Ceremony by the True Parents of Heaven, Earth, and 

Humankind 
 

2) Original Date: 1.10 by the Heavenly Calendar in the second year of Cheon Il Guk (February 
9, 2014 – Sunday) at 11 a.m.  

 

3) New Date: 1.9 by the Heavenly Calendar in the second year of Cheon Il Guk (February 8, 
2014 – Saturday) at 11 a.m.  

 

4) For inquiries, please call +82)2-3271-0520 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Chang Shik Yang 
International Executive Vice-President 


